
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mstubblefield@talonlpe.com] 
Tuesday, November 22, 2011 9:33 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
jtinney@cimarex.com; Reggie Brooks 
RE: PDF Document H102467 TALON.pdf 

Mike, 

The over spray area will be treated and then sampled for analytical with-in 30-45 days. 
Treatment will continue until analytical results report the TPH to be under the RRAL 
for the site. 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm,us] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 9:18 AM 
To: Michael Stubblefield 
Cc: itinnev@cimarex.com 
Subject: RE: PDF Document H102467TALON.pdf 

Reference: Cimarex * Penny Pincher Fed 3H * 30-015-38296 * B-21-19s-31e * Eddy County, New Mexico 
NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-806 * DOR: 6/24/2011 

Your request to backfill the excavated area at the above referenced site is approved. Please advise what Cimarex 
Energy's intent will be for addressing the overspray area. Analytical data shows hydrocarbon levels (DRO @ 9440 mg/kg) 
to be above closure limits in this area after the proposed treatment. 

Thank you, 

NMOCD Districl; 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
m i kc. b la t.ch er@,s ta l e. n 111.11 s 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mailto:mstubblefield@talonlpe.com1 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 1:34 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: itinnev@cimarex.com 
Subject: PDF Document H102467 TALON.pdf 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 

Mike, 

l 



Talon/LPE is sending you the analytical results for the soil samples collected at the Cimarex Energy Penny Pincher Unit 
No.3 release. 
Based upon the analytical results, Cimarex Energy Company is requesting approval to start the backfilling of the 
excavated area. 
If further information is requested please contact me at 575-441-7254. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project Manager 
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